
Dear Families,

My name is William Omer and I am so excited to be your child’s 6th grade teacher! This
is my third year teaching at Chicago Park and I am eager to create an effective partnership with
the parents to ensure our children can achieve their highest potential. In order to be successful
in school, our students need support from both the home and school. My goal is to provide the
very best education for your child.

Below is a list of recommended supplies for your student to bring to class this year. I am very
excited to meet you all soon! If you would like to contact me with any questions or comments,
please contact me via email at womer@chicagoparkschool.org. Thank you!

Supply List

1 backpack

1 reusable water bottle

1 box of felt markers

1 box of colored pencils

1 box of pencils

1 ruler

1 calculator

2-3 black pens

3 glue sticks

2 composition notebooks

1 plastic box or bag to store pencils in

2 permanent markers



5 dry erase markers

3 highlighters (yellow, green, pink)

4 folders

Below are a few items on the classroom community supply wish list. All donations would
be greatly appreciated!

Dry erase markers

Paintbrushes

Colored construction paper

Colored pencils

Pencils

Glue sticks

Water color paints

Plastic paint palettes

Lined Paper

Scotch Tape

Watercolor paper

Books for our library


